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Homicide Investigation – 1500 East “D” Street 

 
At approximately 11:00 a.m. on Friday, November 1, 2024, Tacoma Police officers responded to an 

address in the 1500 block of East “D” Street on a report of shooting.  When officers arrived, they found 

an adult male victim suffering from gunshot wounds.  Responding Tacoma Fire Department personnel 

attempted life-saving measures, but the victim succumbed to his injuries. 

An adult male believed to be involved in the incident has been taken into custody and is cooperating 

with the law enforcement investigation.  There is no outstanding suspect and no threat to the 

community. 

Crime Scene Technicians and detectives have responded to the scene.  The incident is being investigated 

as a homicide. 

### 

http://www.cityoftacoma.org/police
mailto:wmuse@cityoftacoma.org

